
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 1/11/2010 2:51:45 PM 
To: Yee, Frances (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FSC2) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); Post, 

Jennifer (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JLKm) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E's DCPP License Renewal Preservation Application Overview 

Thank you. 

From: Yee, Frances [mailto:FSC2@PGE.COM] 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2010 1:19 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Post, Jennifer (Law) 
Subject: PG&E's DCPP License Renewal Preservation Application Overview 

«CPUC Overview 1-08-10.ppt» 

Hi Mark, 

I got an email from John Hughes indicating that you are interested in PG&E's 
presentation made to CPUC staff last Friday regarding our forthcoming application to 
preserve our option for DCPP license renewal. Attached is the presentation we shared 
with Energy Division staff. 

Regards, 

Franc 
Operations Proceedings 

sale Street, Room 1073 | IVIC B10A 
S. Cisco, CA 94105 
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